
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, June 28, 2022, at 11:15 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the 
matters may be heard, in the Board of Supervisors Chambers, First Floor, Eric Rood 
Administrative Center, 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City, California, the Nevada County Board 
of Supervisors will conduct public hearing to introduce and waive further reading of the attached 
Ordinance amending Section 3.A.8 of Article 3.A of Chapter IV of the Nevada County General 
Code. 
 
The amendment of parking prohibitions on Dog Bar Road, Pleasant Valley Road and Soda 
Springs Road, and the addition of parking prohibitions on Boreal Ridge Road, Coyote Street, 
Donner Lake Road, Maybert Road, Relief Hill Road and Washington Road are needed to enable 
enforcement of appropriate parking restrictions to deter illegal parking. In compiling these 
changes, input was considered from California Highway Patrol, Nevada County Sheriff’s Office, 
Placer County, the Town of Washington Fire Department and Nevada County Staff. 
 
The public meeting will be held at the Eric Rood Administration Center Board of Supervisor 
Chambers, located at 950 Maidu Avenue, Nevada City. To remain in compliance with state 
public health guidance, the Board of Supervisors may attend the meeting and participate 
remotely if the rate of COVID-19 increases within the community. Please see the June 28, 2022 
agenda after posting, or contact the Clerk of the Board by calling (530) 265-1480 or emailing 
clerkofboard@co.nevada.ca.us, for the most updated information regarding the meeting format, 
as well as the various options being made available for members of the public to provide public 
comment in both eastern and western County. 
 
You have the right to participate in the public hearing to discuss the amended sections by 
providing testimony in the manner outlined above, and/or submitting written materials regarding 
these matters. Written materials and comments (an original and 9 copies) may be submitted to 
the Clerk of the Board at 950 Maidu Avenue, Suite 200, PO Box 599002, Nevada City, CA 
95959, prior to the public hearing. The Board Chair may place reasonable restrictions on the time 
allowed to any person to comment on these matters. Any person commenting on behalf of an 
organization or group who wishes additional time must have a written statement signed by an 
officer of that organization stating that he/she is authorized to speak on behalf of that body, and 
that he/she is relaying the majority thinking thereof.  
 
NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 
By:    
 Julie Patterson-Hunter, Clerk of the Board 
 
Publish: June 16, 2022 
 The Union 
 
Publish: June 17, 2022 
 Sierra Sun 


